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Inquiry into ACT Budget 2021–22 

ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  

QoN No - 53 
 

Asked by Elizabeth Kikkert:  To ask the Minister for Families and Community Services 
 
Ref: Community Services, Budget Statement G, p. 24, output class CSD 1.1 Inclusion and Participation, 

CSD 1.3 Strategic Policy, CSD 1.4 Quality, Complaints and Regulation 
 
In relation to: Supporting smarter working in the new ACT Government office projects 
 

1. What will be accomplished by the four years of funding for the initiative ‘Supporting smarter 
working in the new ACT Government office projects’? 

 
 
RACHEL STEPHEN-SMITH MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 

The ‘Supporting smarter working in the new ACT Government office projects’ budget initiative 
was funded in the 2019-20 Budget.  

 
In 2019-20 and 2020-21, CSD was allocated $426,000 and $439,000 to support the transition of 
the Directorate to the new office building with activity based work, including to provide additional 
funding for portable ICT infrastructure and digital record-keeping. 
 
The transfer of funding received by CSD in the 2021-22 Budget is part of the 2019-20 initiative 
allocation to CMTEDD to support the continuing transition. 
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